
 
 
 

The November 2022 Meeting was held on the 19th with 13 members present, The Club now has 
45 paid members. The next meeting will be announced for next season.  
 
Treasury Report – Our total income for this year is $2,350.00, our total expenses are $1,627.17 
and our ending balance is $2,975.56.  

 
Mower Maintenance – No issues to report everything has been holding up pretty good. We had 
discussed looking them over and servicing them before the next flying season.    
                                              
Flying Zones - We need to continue to abide by our Flying Rules and Regulations. There were a 
few complaints, and we ask that everyone be responsible and watch each other.  
 
Fire extinguisher – This was brought up due to the risks of fire from either a crash or during 
flight operations. We need to be able to extinguish any fires that arise. We will have to figure out 
a storage solution.  
 
Weekend and Weekday Meetings - It was discussed that we should alternate between the 
weekend and weekdays for our meetings. This was carried by a vote, and everyone was receptive 
to it. We will formulate a schedule for next season.   
                                                       
New Membership Form – Has been updated and included on the Club Web Site.   
 
Fall Fun Fly – It was agreed on that we should do an earlier Fall Fun Fly next year. Due to the 
less-than-ideal weather conditions later in the fall.   
 
Club Membership Limits – Discussed the possibility of limiting our Club Membership due to the 
possible negative visibility that we may project when the membership starts to increase 
dramatically.                                         
 
 
Have A Great Holiday 
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary  
 
 


